From: Christine Schmidt <schmidtc904@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 11:57 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA to Plan 1 Retirees

CAUTION:External email.
Dear Sirs;

| retired from the State of Washington in Plan ! where | served as a Public Safety Officer and Employment Security
Supervisor.

Inflation rate for September 2021 was the highest on record @ 6.5%. We need your fulfillment of COLA to Plan 1
Retirees.

Please follow through as promised to help us deal with the runaway inflation.

Sincerely

Christine Schmidt CH 22

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



